
Supervisor Linda Puglisi receives an award from Cub Scout 

Troop #45 from Mrs. Carole Henkin. 

“I am so very honored to receive this award of appreciation.  As a past 

Girl Scout and Girl Scout leader I know the importance of being a 

scout.  It instills leadership and civic skills that stay with you always. 

Thank you to Troop #45” 

      -Supervisor Linda Puglisi 

 


